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November 24, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Mrs. Bonanno's Students,  

An extension request by Mrs. Bonanno to extend her leave through June, 2021 for personal reasons was 
recently approved. We have discussed this matter with the present teacher, Mrs. Quinn, who has agreed 
to stay on through the 2020-2021 school year. We have full confidence in Mrs. Quinn as she has 
competently and confidently assumed the duties of teaching the chemistry classes without hesitation. 
Mrs. Quinn will continue to work with the Pearl River High School Science Department, and more 
specifically alongside our school’s chemistry teachers. Mrs.Quinn’s background as a chemical engineer, 
along with her teacher preparation, and teaching experience well qualifies her for continuation in this 
position. We wish Mrs. Bonanno well and we look forward to having her back on board as we close in on 
the 2021-2022 school year. We look forward to Mrs. Quinn's continued connection with our students as 
she advocates and promotes personalized learning experiences for each student.   

Enjoy the holiday weekend, 

 

Michael J. Murphy 

 


